
From: Jim Vernon <jvernon1953@gmail.com>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 6/6/2018 4:06:00 PM
Subject: Drilling

I understand you are in favor of offshore drilling. McMaster is in the pocket of the Chamber of 
Commerce and can't understand what tapping into those resources means. The unfunded liability of 
state employees has to be solved and this is an instant cure. I will be voting for you based on your 
conservative stance as will many of my friends.
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